
 

 

 

 

AƩenƟon all ERA members: 

It has been brought to my aƩenƟon that Regal and AMC theaters may ask you to pay an addiƟonal upcharge when you 

use the movie Ɵcket you purchased from the ERA office. 

I have spoken to the theater’s management and was told that at the beginning of this year an upcharge was approved in 

New York and California theaters.  This charge may range from $1.50‐$8.50 depending on what type of movie you are 

seeing, what day you are seeing it, what Ɵme you are seeing it, even in some cases what seat or secƟon of the theater 

you are siƫng in. 

It seems that this upcharge is not consistently enforced since I have used my AMC Ɵcket at the La Jolla Villa 12 theater 

and have never been charged with an up fee. 

So, I am noƟfying all our members that you may be charged an upcharge in addiƟon to the regular Ɵcket you purchased 

through our offices.  

 I apologize to our ERA members who have purchased Ɵckets from our offices without being told about this new 

upcharge. 

Our Ɵcket prices are sƟll lower than paying full price at the box office in most cases. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Linda 

Linda Watson 

Office Manager 

Employees Recreation Association 

General Atomics 

Torrey Pines 10/700 

(858) 455‐3305 

 

 

 

 

 

 


